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As a board certified Sleep Medicine physician, I strongly support this measure. As 

part of the American Academy of Sleep Medicine, we need to end clock change 

sooner than later; to help health, safety, children, elderly, commuters, and outdoor 

laborer; to avoid repeating the 1974 permanent DST disaster; to affirm the many 

endorsements of permanent Standard Time.  

 

Thank you for your consideration and time.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Radhika S. Breaden MD, MPH 


